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These new stadium guidelines definitely require a full and detailed breakdown on all parties contributing to the full cost
and how much each party will have to pay.

There should at the very least also be an independently verified and detailed analysis of what the final full cost will be,
not just hoped for total costs. This should include projections, based on current economic trends, showing what the
upper limit could be if relevant factors turned more unfavourable.

Also there is a real concern that a Tassie team in the AFL has a strong social license but allowing Tasmanians to vote on
this AFL requirement of a new stadium is important if it is presently progressing against the wishes of the majority.

Paul Haigh






